6th Grade Newsletter  
Friday, March 17th, 2023



 
	Language Arts
Mrs. Hummill
jhummill@rappahannockschools.us

We will continue our media messages study with a focus on tone.
During our resource time, we will be beginning our SOL review. 

Please reach out with any questions or concerns. 
	Math
Mrs. Jarrett
mjarrett@rappahannockschools.us 

We have wrapped up our next unit on Linear Equations. We are about to start our next unit on Linear Inequalities. The students will learn to solve one step linear inequalities, involving adding or subtracting and graphing the solution on a number line. 

Please reach out to me with any questions, comments, and concerns. 

	Science
Ms. McCabe
emccabe@rappahannockschools.us 

We will start our unit on the atmosphere on Monday.  There will be no quiz or test this week. 

Please email me with any questions or concerns.  

	Reminders
Report Cards go home March 27th





